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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva

46th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Comoros
3 May 2024

The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Comoros at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
Serbia commends Comoros for its dedication to the UPR process and its efforts invested in implementing the recommendations from the previous UPR cycle, including the ratification of the Protocol to the ILO Forced Labour Convention, The ILO Social Security Convention and the Migrant Workers Convention. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to encourage Comoros to complete the procedure for the ratification of the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights, which is currently under way in the Parliament.
Serbia recommends Comoros to proceed with the adoption of the draft law revising the Criminal Code and Code of Criminal procedure in order to abolish the death penalty and make the existing de facto moratorium on the use of death penalty official and permanent in law. 
Serbia wishes Comoros a successful and fruitful review process. 
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